
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
March 21, 2024 
SBP-DJ-CIRCULAR-2024-0004 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
 

Subject:  Submission of Information – MULTIBANK, 
INC. Stop Payment on Stolen Checkbook 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you that the Superintendency has received a letter from MULTIBANK, INC., 
requesting us to notify the banks in the market regarding the stop payment of the following checks 
belonging to account No. 15002606: 
 

Account No. 
Quantity of 

Checkbooks 

Number 

From To 

151002606 1 160951 161000 

 
Consequently, in accordance with MULTIBANK, INC.'s request, we kindly ask you to inform your staff 
about the provisions outlined herein. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
(signed) 
Michelle Arango 
Acting Superintendent 
 
J1/cga 
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